
Interim Governor Elisabeth Kitzinger

Oregon State Capitol, Salem

Dear citizens of Oregon,

despite the outbreak of VT-4 and the loss of immediate communication pathways, the government has not 
fallen. In point of fact, at least the Oregon Government is still in existence, though only by the grace of our 
uniformed men and women, who sacrificed their lives to restrain the horde of abominations that sought 
to bring us all low.

On this day, the 5th of May 2024, I have ordered this information to be printed and spread across our state 
by the few air-delivery assets we have currently available and functional.

Over the course of the coming weeks and months I will attempt to organize supplies to be sent to various 
cities and towns, as the opportunity arises.

For now I ask all of you to stand by, to survive to the best of your abilities, and to secure yourself where 
you are and work together with other citizens to get through this gruesome time. Make yourself visible to 
us by whatever way you can and we will attempt to deliver relief.

All citizens are hereby authorized to gather whatever supplies they can to survive, be it from police, fire 
and rescue services or military bases, so long as you do not harm or hinder other survivors in doing so. A 
general amnesty will be extended to all such actions going forward.

I wish all of you the best of luck and that you may stay healthy in these trying times.

Elisabeth Kitzinger
Elisabeth Kitzinger
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